
Composition on The Mangoes Or, Aam
[Hints: Introduction, where grown, Description of its growth, Kinds,
and size, Its popularity, Use]

Introduction: Bangladesh is a land with sufficient rainfall and a
moderate climate. As a result, different fruits grow here in plenty.
The mango-fruit is one of our popular fruits.

Where grown: The mango is the fruit of the mantle. tree. It grows in
hot countries, such as Bangladesh, India, Pakistan, Sri Lanka, and
the East and West Indies. The districts of Dinajpur, Rajshahi, and
Bogra in Bangladesh are famous for producing the best kinds of
mangoes.

Description of its growth: The mango-tree puts forth buds in the fall
of winter. The fruit comes out in the spring season. The mango grows
to have a skin around it. Inside the skin, there lies the kernel
which gradually attains its full growth. Ripe mangoes are largely
found during the summer and the rains.

Kinds and size: Mangoes are of various types of sizes and taste. Some
are big and some are small, some are very sweet to taste and some are
sour.

Its popularity: The mango is the most popular fruit. It is called the
king of fruits in our country. The mango has several varieties. All
of these mangoes are very sweet to taste, but the Langra and the
Fazli are to most favorite ones.

Use: people all over the world are fond of this fruit, Mangoes are
eaten when they are green even. But the recipe mangoes have the
special charm, taste, and flavor. Different kinds of syrups, jams and
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jellies can be made from mangoes. These products may be exported
abroad after meeting the local demand. It may help a lot to earn
foreign exchange.

Conclusion: Cultivation of this fruit in our country is done without
taking any proper care and attention. Most of our people are not
aware of the process by which this important fruit can be preserved.


